HILLTOWN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
REGULAR SCHEDULED WORKSESSION MEETING
MONDAY, JULY 11, 1994
7:35pm

The worksession meeting of the Hilltown Township Board of
Supervisors was called to order by Chairman William H. Bennett, Jr.
and opened with the Pledge of Allegiance.

Blso present were: William H. Bennett Jr., Chairman
Kenneth B. Bennington, Vice-Chairman
Jack C. Fox, Supervisor
Bruce G. Horrocks, Township Manager
Thomas A. Buzby, Director of Public Works
George C. Egly, Chief of Police

Chairman Bennett advised the Board that the Supervisors and
Township Manager had a tour of the Carson Helicopter Plant last
Thursday, July 7, 1994, Carson's Plant 1s the largest employer in
Hilltown Township.

Chairman Bennett announced the Supervisors and the Township Manager
had a meeting earlier this evening with the East Rockhill
Supervisors and thelr Township Manager to look at future water and
sewer concepts. Mr. Bennett sald we are neighboring communities and
both are developing guickly.

A. MANAGER'S REPORT - Mr. Bruce Horrocks, Township Manager -

1, Mr. Horrocks said about a month and a half ago the
Township had a request from Dublin Borough about the Subdivision
of a parcel into three different parcels, two flag lots and a
frontage lot. BAll three lots are very small. Dublin's Planning
Commission recommended that the Subdivision go before the Dublin
Zoning Hearing Board and in the meantime Dublin has recommended
that Hilltown Township review the parcel to define curb lines,
sidewalks, and how far along the frontage will Hilltown be after
those items.

Mr. Snyder has requested from Dublin Boreough, water and sewer for
the adjoining parcel which is less than one acre. Mr. Horrocks
said Dublin suggested giving the parcel to Dublin which would put
the parcel in the Borough and then Dublin Borough could sell water
and sewer to the parcel.

Mr. Horrocks said the face amount of Township real estate tax from
this parcel is $27.20 a year. Mr. Horrocks is suggesting the Board
consider this or send the annexation to the Solicitor for comments.

Mr. Tim Snyder has brought a copy of the plans on the Subdivision.
The plans show that Mr. Snyder's engineer and surveyor found the
boundry line to be running through the lot that is in Hilltown.












